
Subject: SB 895 

Dear Committee members, 

 

I am writing this email to let you know that I OPPOSE SE 895 and hope you will too.  I believe 

this bill is a discrimination and assualt to Oregonians who have a choice of what they believe 

when it comes to vaccinations.  As a mother of two children, I KNOW what is best for my 

children  individually. Everyone is created differently and what works for one may not work for 

another.   I feel like it is an assault on religious and medical freedom and goes against our 

freedom to choose in the United States.  I don’t see any good coming of discriminating against 

religious and medical freedoms.   

 

Thank you for your time! 

 

Sara Malvar 

 


